
From: James Fleming [mailto:jfleming@actu.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 22 October 2018 4:01 PM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Subject: FW: AM2014/286 - Supported Employment Services Award  

 
Dear Ammy, 
 
AM2014/286 - Supported Employment Services Award hearing dates 
 
I refer to your email below. I wish to attend the SES Award hearing in November on behalf of the 
ACTU from Melbourne and I confirm that any of the proposed dates (28-30 November) are suitable. 
These latter dates would be preferable compared to the 5

th
 and 6

th
 of November as 6 November is a 

public holiday in Victoria. 
 
I would be grateful if you could please add my email address to your list as I have not been receiving 
these communications directly. 
 
Best regards,  
 
James Fleming 
Legal and Industrial Officer 
 
Australian Council of Trade Unions 
Level 4/365 Queen Street, Melbourne, Victoria 3000 
t (03) 9664-7333 f (03) 9600-0050  
e jfleming@actu.org.au w actu.org.au  
w australianunions.org.au  
Facebook /AustralianUnions  
Twitter @UnionsAustralia  
Instagram @AusUnions  
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